Friday 13th March saw 17 Members, Partners and guests attend our Metro West Lunch. Our convener, Georgie Hall, did a great job in rounding everyone up and making it a special day.
As usual our lunch at the Sunshine RSL was readily devoured and satisfied all in attendance. Of course, we all managed to discuss the Coronavirus situation and how we may have to cope in the future.
Secretary Ian gave an outline of items from the Committee and answered questions on the progress of the Association.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to meeting again soon.
